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September 24, 2015
To whom it may concern:

The purpose of this letter is to offer my support for the efforts of Mr. Anderson Lail's
businesses in the development of a prototype.

In May 2015, Anderson Lail, President of Solaran Industrics, contacted my office.
Anderson contacted me because he wanted to connect with state officials regarding the research
and development of a prototype. 1 personally met with Anderson on May 28, 2015 and I was
very impressed with his enthusiasm and outlook for their soon to be prototype, the Quantum
Transceiver. | am encouraged that this technology can dramatically change the speed at which
we communicate.

[ recently found out that Solaran Industries created a subsidiary, Applied Subspace LLC.,
to develop and commercialize this innovative technology. I trust that this will be an important

step on the pathway to success.

Thank for your time and serious consideration of the Quantum Transceiver.

Sincerely,

—fy Mot

Randy Head
State Senator
District 18



